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From: Kevin Flora <kevinfl966@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 21, 2018 12:16 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@Waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

Jeanine Townsend - Clerk to the Board,

First | want to thank the Board and your service to the state of California, You carry out a necessary and important
resposnibility, Thanks

However | am concerned citizen and resident of Stanislaus County and this state. | believe and | am deeply concerned
that the board has significantly underestimated the impact economically to our region that will occur due to the plan
amendment requirement of unimpaired river water flows of 40% Feb.-June from the Tuolumne, Stanislaus and Merced
rivers.. Our region is already struggling economically and these increased unimpaired water flows of 40% Feb-June |
believe will only make the problem much worse economically for our area. | believe the impact to agriculture will be
significant. Our region significantly depends on this agriculture economy.

| strongly encourage the board to consider this concern now and in the future as the proceed forward with making a
final decision on this plan amendment and other future related decisions. | encourage the board if they do approve this
amendment in August that they do not raise the unimpaired water flows above 40% and if possible keep them in the
lower range of the 30%-50% acceptable range.

Thanks for your time,
Sincerely

Kevin Flora

913 Carrigan Avenue

Modesto, CA. 95350
(209)281-6261





